
 

 

 

 

Call upon Performing Musicians & Lecturers for Recordings and Texts 

towards participation in events in Terezín in August 2018 

 

 

The recently founded Terezín Composers Institute (TCI) is organizes events which will take 
place in Terezín (Czech Republic) in August 2018. These are: 

 Two concert matinées devoted to works of the Terezin composers 
 A 3-day event for youth which will include lecture presentation on the subject matter 

of musical creativity and activity in Terezín during the ghetto times 
 

The TCI is pleased to announce the call upon performing musicians and lecturers, who are 

interested in participating in these events. 

 

Performing musicians are requested to send recordings of themselves (professional or 

domestic, audio or video) performing music pieces of the Terezín composers. Please, attach 

to the recordings accompanying information: names of performers, venue and date of 

recording, details of the works performed. The recordings which will be received will enable 

the TCI to select performing musicians and ensembles to present a program in the concert 

matinées. 

 

Lecturers (musicologists, educators, artists) are requested to submit recordings (professional 

or domestic, audio or video) of themselves addressing in public a presentation on an any 

aspect of the subject matter "music in Terezin 1941-1945". Lecture manuscripts and 

presentations will also be gladly accepted. Please, attach to the materials some accompanying 

information: name of the lecturer, title of the lecture, venue and date of presentation, 

information regarding the forum and audience. The TCI will select lectures and presentations 

from those received, to be presented during the August 2018 event. 



 

 

 

 

Deadlines 
Please, submit recordings, texts and information by January 31, 2018, to the following e-mail: 
polakjiri@email.cz. Or you can send it by post to: The Terezín Composers Institute, 
Akademická 409, 411 55 Terezín, Czech Republic. 
 
Submissions will be evaluated by the Executive Committee of the Terezín Composers 
Institute. The decisions will be notified no later than March 15, 2018. 
 
Queries 
Please send any queries to Mr. Jiří Polák: polakjiri@email.cz or by post to Jiří Polák, The 
Terezín Composers Institute, Akademická 409, 411 55 Terezín, Czech Republic. 
 
 
 


